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The School Council have successfully opened and operate our brand new outdoor
cafe — The Base. After months of planning and hard work, the cafe is now up and
running, providing students and staff with a welcoming space to enjoy a variety of
snacks and drinks. The council has worked closely with Bright Leaders to develop
their leadership skills and in particular, communication skills with both their peers
and families. The café aims to not only give the children opportunities to develop
new skills but to foster a sense of community. We are proud to have created a
vibrant and supportive environment where everyone can relax, recharge and
connect. The project was initiated with the goal of fostering a positive impact on
the school community and empowering students to take an active role in shaping
their environment.

The children have successfully created and managed spreadsheets to track and
organise a budget, demonstrating their ability to apply mathematical and
organisational skills. They have learned to categorize expenses, set financial goals,
and analyse spending patterns, all while utilising digital tools to foster their
understanding of money management and financial responsibility. Through this
hands-on experience, they have developed valuable skills that will help them make
informed financial decisions in the future.

The children are actively engaged in a UNICEF project focused on raising
awareness about the rights of the child. Through their participation, they are
learning about their fundamental rights, including the right to education,
protection, and participation. The project encourages them to become advocates
for their peers, promoting understanding and respect for children's rights within
their communities. By working on this initiative, the children are not only gaining
valuable knowledge but also empowering themselves to play a crucial role in
shaping a better future for all children

This Unicef award and the running of the café will be the focus for the Summer Term
for the School Council.
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